## RECEIVED ON: July 09, 2024

Council Meeting: 07/09/2024 Agenda Item No: 10

From: M A

To: WebMail - CCD

**Subject:** Public comment for agenda item on SB9 prevention

**Date:** Tuesday, July 9, 2024 5:11:30 PM

[You don't often get email from thebroncosgirl@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a>]

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

It's a shame and it's starting to become apparent that the senior members of this council the need for housing and to not be afraid of density solely when it benefits them and their colleagues. SB9 would help families that intent to stay in Whittier and grow generations beyond their own while providing much needed housing.

Why is it that private homeowners, building ADUs in an efficient and effective manner is a threat yet signing on a plethora of new development with multi level rentals constantly receiving a go ahead? Is it because these members don't receive something from homeowners?

It's really a shame how embolden these folks have become. If they truly cared about Whittier they would be pro homeownership. Stop the constant fight and waste of our tax dollars on fighting against legislation that true helps our residents.

Thank you, Michelle A. District 1

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department